
NOTICE 

 

The Departmental Examination for appointment in the grade of Junior 

Clerk (English) which was scheduled to be held in Parliament House Annexe 

on Saturday, the 12
th
 November, 2016 stands rescheduled to be held on 

Saturday, the 26
th

 November, 2016.  

 

2.  The time and venue of the Departmental Examination shall remain the 

same. No fresh call letters shall be issued for the rescheduled examination.  

The call letters already issued for the examination shall be valid for the 

rescheduled examination to be held on Saturday, the 26
th

 November, 2016.    

 

 

 Recruitment Cell 

 08.11.2016 

 


